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Insured Vessel 

 

A 2018 25’ Sea Hunt was reported stolen from Bay St. Louis, Mississippi on March 14, 2020.  The vessel was 

last seen on its trailer in Bay St. Louis, Mississippi on February 14, 2020.  The vessel’s HIN is SXSE0066D818, 

Mississippi registration number MI4579BZ, and the 300 hp Yamaha engine has model/serial number  

6CEX/1049320.  The vessel’s hull is gray, and the bottom gelcoat is painted black. The captain’s seats are tan with 

flip up bolsters; the center console seats are also tan. The t-top is white on top and black underneath, a Minn Kota 

trolling motor was secured to the bow, and a Talon shallow water anchor secured to the transom.  It has a JBL 

Stereo with 6 speakers, a Simrad 12” GPS Model/ Serial # NSS 12 EVO3/118786890, and an RS20 Simrad VHF, 

Serial # 1802H30030572. The vessel was stolen with its TRAILER, a 30’ Aluminum Legendary Marine MagicTilt 

with VIN: 1M5BA2620J1E49217,  and Mississippi license plate number TLRE3837S.  The vessel and trailer 

were reported stolen to Bay St. Louis Police under Report No. 202000443. 
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For more info on this notice and other reported missing/stolen vessels/engines visit:  

www.StolenBoatNotices.com 

Please report any sightings to Sergeant D. Wilder, Bay St Louis Police 228-467-9222, the U.S. Coast Guard or 

other local law enforcement and Nautilus Investigations at the below listed contacts. 
(Posted 3/20/2020 – File No.: 7213-20) 


